
QUESTION NO 5 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 
Leader of the Council at a meeting of 
the Council on 17 September 2020 

Question Further to the Council Leader’s answer to Item 5.3 question 

2 at the 25 August 2020 meeting of the Council, when will 

he publish the letter to Lothian Buses? 

Answer 


